
 

Health Revision Curriculum Meeting 

October 14, 2014 

Kenai Peninsula Borough Meeting room 

9:00 -3:00 

Members present: Amanda Adams, Anna Meredith, Stacia Rustad, Merci Jusmable, Christine 

Fontaine, Karla Barkman, Jonathon Crocker, Jannette Latimer, Melissa Linton 

Agenda: 

1) Review and revise the curriculum draft 

2) Review core material for health curriculum and make recommendations 

Minutes: 

The committee reviewed the draft of the curriculum and made edits and revisions. 

The committee reviewed the draft of the curriculum.  We reviewed materials to be used for 

core programming. Material review rubric was used.   

The Committee recommends: 

The Great Body Shop for grades K-8.  It is still to be determined which level in sixth grade will be 

used – Level 1 or grade 6 programming.  High School will recommend using Pearson Health or 

The KPBSD Health Moodle.  In addition, there are several supplemental programs that can 

support our curricular needs. We will provide a list of programs and support providers and we 

encourage schools reach out to their community resources to assist with the implementation of 

a comprehensive health curriculum. 

 



 

 

 


